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FALL QUARTER REGISTRATION APPOINTMENT RES- . 
ERVATIONS EARLY IN LINE appointments 
for registration in the FALL Quarter 
will be on a first-come basis in the 
Registrar's Office starting MAY 1 
through the second week of May. After 
May 15, a general canvas will be made 
in Chapel, and appointment numbers will 
be assigned on a random basis.

>”*s This is the night, Tuesday night. This is 
the time 9:30 p.m. What's it for? To 
worship the Lord, together. Who5 s it 
for? It's for all the men of Gray and 
Beatty Halls. What is it? It's your 
AMS meeting. Come one, come all, to 
sing, praise, and speak of the Lord's 
greatness.

See David Wilkerson's new film on teenage 
" alcoholism at the Chapel on Friday, May 

2 at 7:30 p.m. This is being presented 
free of charge by the ASB. Don't miss 
it! ^
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The 1980-81 STUDENT LEADERS ARE:

ASB President : Jim Duncan
1st Vice: Randy Martin *
2nd Vice: Verlon Fosner
Secretary: Lori Reichel
Treasurer: Kristine Jordan

WOM 2nd Vice: Barry O'Halloran
Secretary: Claudia Brumbach
Treasurer: Colleen Dodge

Senior Class Officers:
President: John Young
Vice: Ray Noah
Secretary: Carrie Gladding

Junior Class Officers:
President: Dale Campfield
Vice: Mark Robinson
Secretary: Cathi Homan

Sophomore Class Officerss
President: Ken Redfearn
Vice: John Chamberlain
Secretary: Janice Roberson

******* ************************************

FRUSTRATION!
All at once at the second 
annual Northwest College 

All School Golf Tournament.
Only $2.00 to enter plus 

green fees. See Mr. French 
or John Young. Men, Women, 
and faculty are welcome.
(Did we miss anyone? You're 
welcome too!)

FUN! PRIZES! FELLOWSHIP!

The Results of the Taylor-Johnson Temper- 
~ ament Analysis Tests are available. To 
see your profile results, make an appoint­
ment to see Mr. Kinney or Miss Brodin.
All appointments should be made through 
Lorelei West in the Administration Build­
ing.

The film, "All the King's Horses" will be 
shown in the chapel Saturday evening,
May 10. This will be something you will 
not want to miss.

All School Boat Cruise Cancelled:
~  Due to a high increase of prices 

by Seattle Harbor Tour, the A.S.B. 
Full Council voted to sink the 
All School Boat Cruise. Alter­
natives are being considered.
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Part-time job for Guy or Gal delivering 
X-Ray film in the Bellevue-Kirkland 
area. From 2:00 to 5:30 or 6:00 p.m. 
Excellent pay. Car provided (stick 
shift). For more information contact 
Eastside Radiology 454-8143 ask for 
Candy. HURRY!!!

Sales Opportunity:
Petro-Lon Inc. of Houston, Texas, 
engaged in the marketing of lubricants, 
offers financial opportunity for dealers, 
managers, or distributors. If you would 
like more information or this ’’direct 
consumer marketing plan”, contact Dean 
Rutledge.

If you are interested in applying for on- 
campus employment, applications are now 
available in the lobby of the Adminis­
tration Building.

Typing Service:
60c per page, 1 day service available. 
Phone Nancy Phillips, 828-6344.

Industrial Arts Class:

I'll tell you why y o u  s h o u ld  la y  o ff o f her. 
Because when she gets a h a rd  time in here, S 

really catch it in Home Ec class.

Firs Apartment available for sub-lease 
for the summer. June 1 through Sept­
ember 8. Call for Dave or Sue 828-0602.

MARRIAGE CHAPEL SERIES AND SEMINAR

Dr. Parlotz will be presenting a three part series and seminar on marriage. The 
first two sessions are open to all students and are scheduled on April 30 and May 
1 as the Chapel services. This series will involve:

"Candlelight and Other Nuptial Traditions: So You Came Here to Get
Married?"

"What Is This Intimate Relationship Called Marriage?"

"The Caveman Approach to Courtship for Cave Persons"

"Courtship: The Athletic Main Event or A Springboard for a Growing
Relationship"

On Saturday, May 3, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., in L-l01, a seminar will be pre­
sented for engaged couples and married couples (one member of these couples should 
be enrolled currently as a student).

Please register for the Saturday Engaged Couples' Seminar in the Administration 
Building by Wednesday, April 30. There will be a $2.00 per couple fee. Please 
pay at registration time. (The fee will cover refreshments; lunch is not included. 
Participants will eat together with Dr. Parlotz for informal conversation in the
separate dining area of the cafeteria.)

Engaged couples desiring pre-marital counseling including the Taylor-Johnson Temper 
ament Analysis should see Lorelei West in the Administration Building to schedule 
an appointment with Dr, Parlotz.


